
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:36:29 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:21 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Scott Armstrong

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please do not allow this rate increase to go through.
Utility prices have continued to rise over the years while the service has remained unchanged.
Life has become too pricey as it is.  If Enbridge needs to sort out how to make enough money to cover their costs,
don't let that be directly on the backs of customers.
It feels as if they are using their monopoly to raise additional funds for purposes that are outside of the control of the
customers.
Enough is enough.  Tell them that they cannot raise their rates to this degree.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




